
From: Constance Lout  
Sent: 2022/04/18 11:52 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Caruso, Carmen 
<Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Stef,  Santos, Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - Councillor 
<Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>; prabmeet.sarkaria 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Registration for Public Meetings re: Planned Development at 199 Main St North 
(City File: OZS-2022-0011) 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Good morning, 
 

My husband and I would like to register for the two upcoming events relating to the 
planned development for 199 Main St N:  
  

 A Virtual Public Open House Meeting on 
 Monday, May 9, 2022 

 
 A Statutory Public Meeting on 
 Monday, May 16, 2022 

  

Carmen - As other community members have already expressed, we have significant 
concerns that this planned development does not align with current zoning maximum 
height, and significantly alters the character of the historical ‘Washington Block’ district 
in downtown Brampton.  
 

We look forward to hearing from you.  
 

Constance Mendizabal Lout & Stefan Lout  
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